
Dear Friends of Teen Challenge,

Christmas is just around the corner and we are once again preparing for a wonderful season 
here at Teen Challenge.

You may know that the men in our drug treatment program do not go home for the Christmas 
holidays. It is our goal to make Christmas for them special and Christ-centered.  Many of 
these men have not had a Christmas without drugs and alcohol for many years and we 
desperately want to stop that cycle.

As a possible Christmas ministry to the young men in our care would one of your men’s, 
women’s or youth groups or members consider helping us with the items on the enclosed 
Wish List flyer?  As Teen Challenge is not government funded we could not do this without 
caring people like you.  We so appreciate your help!

Please be reminded that time is a factor.  Items for 4 men need to be received by Monday, 
December 20th  to facilitate our preparations.  Due to Covid19, we are doing contactless 
pickup and delivery only by appointment. Please call 705.942.7771 with any questions and to 
make arrangements.

Please feel free to use the attached gift idea list as a template for bulletin inserts etc.

Thank you in advance for helping us make Christmas special for the men in our care!

Blessings

Sue

Susan Murtonen
Administration
Northern Ontario Men’s Centre
Teen Challenge Canada Inc.
www.tcnorth.ca

http://www.tcnorth.ca/



